Dear Fellow Students,

We are excited to announce that the Student Council elections are just around the corner! This is
your chance to make your voice heard and shape the future of our school.

Your vote matters! By participating in the election, you are taking an important step towards
influencing the decisions that affect our daily lives. Each candidate has unique ideas and visions
that can lead to positive changes in our community.

Make sure to mark your calendars for [Election Date]. We encourage each of you to research the
candidates, attend the debates, and most importantly, cast your vote!

Remember, your opinion counts. Let's come together and make our voices heard!
Best,

The Student Council



